
Project Update: February 2018 
 
I was busy in the field since January 2018 for habitats survey. Now I'm preparing 
update report to be send to you end of March 2018. By the end of June 2018 I guess 
population survey will be done. In this case I will finish the project before September 
2018. I have enough team working together in the project site to make it done.  
 
Everything is going well as planned and we received a lot of cooperation from local 
communities. 
 

 
 

   


